[image: image1.png]


KEMPTON NEW CHURCH NOTE HOME – September 3, 2020
P.O. Box 140, 583 Hawk Mountain Rd., Kempton, PA 19529  (  610-756-6140  (  society@kncs.org
The KEMPTON NEW CHURCH NOTE HOME – July 23, 2020
   page 3

Sunday, Sept. 6

9:00 A.M. INDOOR / MASK-ONLY Family Service. Live streamed.



10:00 A.M. OUTDOOR / MASK-OPTIONAL Family Service 
Please maintain the six-foot distance (asked for by the state) between individuals of different households. IF RAINING, this will be an Indoor/Mask-Only service.



Usher/Setup for 10:00 A.M. service: Dandridge Cole

Monday, Sept. 7

NO SCHOOL - Labor Day 

Tuesday, Sept. 8

9:30 A.M. First day of Kindergarten




Evening: Back-to-School Meetings for 1st-6th grade parents via Zoom. Parents will be hearing from the teachers. 
Wednesday, Sept. 9
Evening: Back-to-School Meetings for 7th-12th grade parents via Zoom. Parents will be hearing from the teachers. 

Warm Condolences to the Rich and Suzanne Evans Family: Cora Funk, Suzanne’s mother, passed into the Spiritual World on August 27.  We wish her and all her family peace as she enters the Lord’s Kingdom. A resurrection service is being held in the Bryn Athyn Cathedral this afternoon at 4:00 P.M.  It is being livestreamed and will also be archived. 
Very Happy News: Hayden King and Reyana Heinrichs are engaged!  We join the Seth and Heather King and Brad and Cathy Heinrichs families in celebrating. 

Sweetness Overflowing: Last Tuesday, the flower fairies once again gave a first-day-of-school flower arrangement – and an apple – to every KNCS teacher.  Thank you, thoughtful friends, for making a happy day even brighter. The beauty was the icing on a special cake this year: KNCS is profoundly grateful to be operating in-person right now. Thank you to everyone who has worked so hard to get us to this point. 

Stunning Gift: Annina King has given four handmade face masks to every KNCS faculty member and to each KNCS student from 5th grade up. Smaller masks for K-4th grade she crafted just last weekend (two per child). This amazing present arose out of her formation of the B.A. Mask Initiative – a group of sponsors and sewers Annina assembled to help provide donations to hospitals, first responders, and others in the community. We are deeply grateful to Annina for her over-the-top generosity, which we know she will say is the Lord’s work: “As the green herb have I given it all to you” (Genesis 9:3).
Another Fun Present: Students and faculty are enjoying the great big map of the world that was given to KNCS by last June’s high school graduates, Grace Evans and Theo Judson.  It’s hanging on a wall in the school addition with a sign next to it identifying these two as “COVID-19 Graduates, May 29, 2020,” something we won’t be forgetting any time soon!  Thanks, again, to Grace and Theo.
New Church Challenge: Attached is a letter from NCC President, James Cole. It describes what NCC is up to and invites your input. 
Wanted to Buy: Boy's bicycle for a 14-year-old. Dandridge and Tamar Cole
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